
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

ADMINISTRATIVE ADVISORY 
No. 2020-AA-___ 
28 September 2020 

 
 
Pursuant to Memorandum Circular No. 80 dated 25 September 2020 of the Office of 
the President, please be advised that work in the Insurance Commission and District 
Offices shall be suspended effective 3:30 PM today, 28 September 2020 (Monday). 
 
Those who have already confirmed their appointments with the Insurance Commission 
Appointment Reservation System (ICare) through 
https://web.insurance.gov.ph/icare/login, but are affected by said work suspension, are 
advised to request another schedule. For inquiries and other concerns, we may be 
contacted at Telephone Number 85238461 to 70 local 116 (Cashier Section) and local 
123 (Records Section), or through email at admin@insurance.gov.ph. 
 
Attached is a copy of Memorandum Circular No. 80, for your reference. 
 
 
 
 
 
        REVELYN R. MOJICA 
        IC Division Manager 
        Administrative Division 
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